APPENDIX B

Ministry of Transportation Ministére des Transports —
Ontario @

Operations Division Division des Opérations

Transportation User Services Branch Direction générale des services aux usagers des
transports

301 St. Paul Street, 2™ Floor 301, rue St. Paul, 2° étage

St. Catharines, ON L2R 7R4 St. Catharines (ON) L2R 7R4

Tel.: 905-704-2032 Tél. : (905) 704-2032

December 14, 2021

Mark Tishman

Ontario Association of Fire Chiefs
520 Westney Road South, Unit 22
Ajax, ON L1S 6W6

Dear Mr. Tishman:

I'am pleased to inform you that effective November 1, 2021 the rate for fire response service
on provincial highways has increased to $509.89.

The increased amount has been based on the Consumer Price Index rate of 4.4%. The
current limit of three vehicles per incident, unless circumstances require more, will still be in
place.

This change will be implemented for callouts which take place on and after November 1,
2021. Invoices for services up to and including October 31, 2021 will be processed in the
usual manner at the rate of $488.40.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact me at

Robert.Hazra@ontario.ca, or Kyle Haslam at Kyle.Halsam@ontario.ca.

Thanks, we greatly appreciate the work of your association and its members.

Sincerely

Z _—

Robert Ha
Manager, Municipal and Client Services Office
Transportation User Services Branch



